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ALL INDIA INSURANCE PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Oriental Building, Kamptee Road, LIC Square, Nagpur-440 001
E-mail : aiipanagpur@gmail.com Tele Fax. : 0712-2540778

President : M. L. Setiya
General Secretary : T. K. Chakraborty




Cir No : 18/2017                                                                              Date : 1st September  2017      

To

All Divisional/Regional/State units of AIIPA

Dear Comrades,

Re: Greeting to LIC chairman on LIC Day.
We reproduce below our letter dated 1st September 2017 addressed to Shri V K Sharma, Chairman, LIC of India.

With greetings.






                                                             Comradely yours.
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                                                                                                                                      General Secretary
                                     Date : 1st September 2017
Shri.V K Sharma,
Chairman,
LIC of India,
Mumbai.
Dear Sir,                                              
                      On this joyous occasion of 61st anniversary of our beloved and great organisation, Life Insurance Corporation of India, I on my behalf and on behalf of All India Pensioners’ Association extend to you and through you to all LICians, warm greetings.


Performance of LIC through all these years has been spectacular. After opening up of insurance sector, in last 17 years LIC proved that public sector can do miracles in face of competition with motivated and committed manpower. Year after year, LIC has broken its own records in all spheres of performance, year 2016-17 being no exception when for the first time total premium income crossed Rs. 3 lac crores. It is the love, affection and commitment of all Licians, both past and present that has put LIC to the top of the pedestal.


Our commitment to the goals of formation of LIC and best services to our beloved policyholders is unparallel. We, the retirees of LIC, feel proud to have contributed our might in building up this great organisation.


While congratulating you for the excellent performance and best services to our customers, we aspire that LIC will also fulfill the legitimate expectations of its internal customers, i.e., pensioners and serving employees particularly in respect of improvements in pension scheme and one more option for pension.


Wishing many more success in coming years and assuring you of our full cooperation for the betterment of LIC.

                                                                                                Yours faithfully,
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                                                                                         (T.K.CHAKRABORTY)
                                                                                                General Secretary
